
 K A L A E L O A  S E A W A T E R  D E S A L I N A T I O N  F A C I L I T Y 

PROJECT RENDERINGS 

The new facility will  
produce 1.7 million gallons 
of fresh water daily for 
Campbell Industrial Park.

The state-of-the-art  
facility will be built on a 
empty lot at the end of  
Olai Street in Campbell 
Industrial Park.

This new source  
of fresh water is  
projected to begin  
operations in 2027.


